
 
 

 

 

 

 

Glengarry Primary School 1:1 Program 
 

Glengarry PS has successfully implemented a 1:1 Technology Program for Year 4 and 5 students in 2023. 

Other students who have participated in this program include children who are in a multiage class with 

Year 4 and 5 students.  

 

As we begin preparing for the 2024 school year, we would like to invite parents of students in Year 2 & 3 to 

an evening information session, where the following will be discussed: 

- Overview of the program in 2023 

- iPad guidelines 

- Timeline for implementation in 2024  

- Purchasing options with Winthrop  

 

The information session will be taking place Tuesday 5 September at 6:30pm in the school Library. If you 
are interested in attending, please either scan the QR code, or register your attendance using the following 
link: https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/eg2ps 

If your child is entering Year 4 in 2024 our purchasing portal through Winthrop is now open, devices are 
offered at a discounted education price. It is recommended that students bring a 9th Gen iPad that runs iOS 
16 as a minimum requirement, the iPad must have 64gb storage. The purchasing portal can be accessed via 
the following link: https://sales.winaust.com.au/shop/glengarryps 
 

At this time, we would also request parents of students who will be in Year 3 in 2024, to please notify the 

school if you would be willing to purchase an iPad for your child if they were to be in a multi-aged class 

with Year 4 students. If your child is placed in a 3/4 class in 2024 you will be notified by November 30, this 

is to allow adequate time for families to purchase an iPad. Please note this will be the only circumstance 

where families will be notified a head of time. Please complete this online form by Monday 14 November: 

https://forms.office.com/r/QQTNZy7fLN 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 
Hannah Murdock  
Associate Principal  
 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/eg2ps
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsales.winaust.com.au%2Fshop%2Fglengarryps&data=04%7C01%7Channah.cole%40education.wa.edu.au%7C16f569d88bcc4723779808d95bc80eff%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637641737072507853%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=1GdfVujG20ZB7nILYG33515m5ysiXdAoq7vhktMRcMs%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 
 
 
 

1:1 Technology Program 
TOP 10 THINGS YOU NEED TO KNOW 

1. Glengarry Primary School has a 1:1 Technology Program for students in Year 4 - Year 6, and for 

students who are in a 3/4 class, in 2024. 

  

2. Parents will need to purchase an iPad, it must be 8th generation iPad or above, and it must run iOS 

16 at a minimum. The iPad must have a minimum of 64gb of storage. Please note this may change 

depending on any Apple announcements.  

 

3. It is highly recommended that parents purchase a keyboard for the iPad (not Bluetooth) and a 

stylus pen. These can be purchased through the Winthrop parent portal.  

 

4. Families can purchase an iPad at an education price from Winthrop Australia. Please use the parent 

portal for purchasing using the following link: https://sales.winaust.com.au/shop/glengarryps 

 

5. If your family already owns an iPad that meets the above specifications, your child may use that 

device at school, although the iPad will be reconfigured, i.e. restored to factory settings.  

 

6. Your child’s device will be reconfigured because an MDM (Mobile Device Management) will be 

installed onto the device at the school’s cost. For more information about MDM’s please use the 

following link: https://www.jamf.com/education/#jamf-teacher 

 

7. Students without a device will have access to a shared iPad. This device will not be allowed to go 

home with students.  

 

8. Guidelines for implementation have been devised by the ICT Steering Committee. These guidelines 

can be accessed via the school website, or a copy can be obtained from the office. Website link: 

http://www.glengarry.wa.edu.au/ourschool.php?id=99  

 

9. Student iPads will be school managed, this means parents will not be able to add or takeaway apps 

on the device.  

 

10.  A parent information session will be held in the library on Tuesday 5 September at 6:30pm. If you 

wish to attend, please use the following link to RSVP: 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/eg2ps 
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